
M&R Services – METER TESTING INVOICE 

 

The Electric Department utilizes a 3rd party vendor annually to test a 

sample group of our meters and the related appurtenances.  This is a 

step to ensure accuracy of billing practices and proactively identify any 

field errors. 

The Electric Department is requesting that council authorize the 

payment of the invoice from M&R Systems for $7,616.00.  This is a 

budgeted annual expense. 

 


